
 
 

www.bridge4maw.com 
 

Enjoy honing your bridge skills with the 

internationally renowned bridge expert, author and 

teacher AUDREY GRANT at the Philadelphia 

Cricket Club! 

 

Registration:   9:15-9:45  AM 

Bridge Instruction/Play: 10:00-12:00  PM 

Buffet lunch:   12:00-12:45  PM 

Bridge Instruction/Play: 1:00-3:00  PM 

 

Each entrant will receive a  

Commemorative gift to remember a great day! 

 

All proceeds ($130 tax deductible) benefit the 

Make-A-Wish Foundation, Philadelphia, 

Delaware & Susquehanna Valley 
 

 

 
 

 
 

The DiMuzio Family  

The DiMuzio Family is a beneficiary of this wonderful 

organization.  Their son Michael, at the age of 14, was 

diagnosed with leukemia.  Thanks to the wonderful 

physicians and staff at CHOP, his life was saved. 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 16, 2018 

 

A “Bridge Festival” with 

AUDREY GRANT 
Philadelphia Cricket Club 

 

Benefiting 

Make-A-Wish 
 

Sponsored by the DiMuzio Family 

$150/PER PERSON 
 
DATE AND TIME 

Sunday, September 16, 2018 

10:00-3:00 PM EDT 

 
LOCATION 

Philadelphia Cricket Club 

415 West Willow Grove Avenue  

Philadelphia, PA 19118  

The Ballroom 
 
REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT 
Use this link:   Google Sign-Up 
(after sign-up, the PayPal link will allow you 
to pay via PayPal OR major credit card) 
 

There will be NO ON-SITE Registration 
We are limited to 160 registrants 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael's wish was to meet the Pope, which was made 

possible by the Make-A-Wish Foundation in 2011!  

Please help us give back! 

To donate, click here 

http://www.bridge4maw.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1aP7U0IJSFALoNRW1HUULDYETZ8Jk5_sRKH3twKUGfzM/viewform?edit_requested=true
http://site.wish.org/site/TR/WishYourWay/Make-A-WishPhiladelphiaDelawareandSusquehannaValley?px=2686736&pg=personal&fr_id=2693

